
PTA Newsletter: November 28, 2022

OSO GRIZZLY GALA
TICKET SALES OPEN TODAY!

Oso Grizzly Gala
Laguna Niguel Community Center

March 4, 2023
6:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Tickets:
$125 each ($150 starting 1/1/23)

$1500 10 person tables

CLICK HERE TO PURCHASE TICKETS

You are invited to our much anticipated Grizzly Gala! The Grizzly Gala is an
adults-only formal event with dinner, drinks, music and live and silent auctions.
It's a fun evening out with friends while supporting the school. Tickets are $125
each for early bird pricing and will go up to $150 on January 1. Get a group
together and purchase a table for $1500 to get some additional VIP perks.
Tickets will sell out...Don't wait! Purchase your tickets today. Click HERE.

YEARBOOK COVER CONTEST

We are excited to bring back our yearbook cover contest again. Entries will be
accepted November 28 - December 16. A bin will be located in the front
office. All submissions must be received by December 16.

We are so excited to see our Oso Grizzlies creative designs. Get creative,
Grizzles!



WATCH D.O.G.S. ORIENTATION

Watch D.O.G.S. Virtual Orientation
Wednesday, December 7

9:00 p.m.

The Oso Grande Watch DOGS program
continues to thrive! We are happy to offer
the fourth and final orientation of 2022.
This will be a virtual orientation and will
require cameras to be on during
presentation. To participate, please have

prospective Watch DOGS volunteer RSVP HERE.

CELEBRATION BOOK CLUB

Today, November 28, is the Order by Date for the Celebration Book Club
this month. Don't miss out! Click HERE to purchase!

The following upcoming dates are the dates which you must place your CBC
order by and it will be presented to your child the following Friday at Friday
Flag. 

Order By Dates:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdA7RcNTRBzB_8YduRICG5_8iO-BY8U4ccpr6JNQ_1IUYmwZQ/viewform
https://osograndepta.com/product/celebration-book-club/


November 28
December 12

Please note: We only do CBC presentations twice a month so be sure to order by these dates!

Questions? Email celebrationbookclub@osograndepta.com

NEGU JOYDRIVE
December 12 - 16

The giving season is upon us! Oso Grande PTA is honored to team with
NEGU in gathering supplies to bring joy to kids fighting cancer. Volunteers with
NEGU (Never Ever Give Up) assemble Joy Jars and deliver them to kids in
cancer treatments across the country. Our supply drive will take place the
week of December 12-16. Keep these supplies in mind as you shop and let’s
spread Oso-Grande cheer to kids fighting cancer. For more information about
NEGU and The Jessie Rees Foundation, check out their website HERE.

Questions? Email artsandservices@osograndepta.com

mailto:celebrationbookclub@osograndepta.com
https://negu.org/about/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=2206traffic&utm_content=brandedjessiereesfoundation&gclid=CjwKCAiA68ebBhB-EiwALVC-NuZn9TZ4Dn_9qjMKChO0mCOiHhpvZXsm2hvyPet-bmwgDimzqR0kTBoCrSMQAvD_BwE


December
12/7: Walk to School Day
12/23 - 1/6: Winter Recess - NO SCHOOL

2023 Events
1/18: Science Fair Workshop
​2/7 - 2/10: 5th Grade Science Camp
3/4: Oso Grizzly Gala (Adults Only)
4/3 - 4/7: Spring Break
4/13: Science Fair



Visit us at osograndepta.com
Follow us on Instagram @oso_grande_pta

Oso Grande PTA Board:

President - Cindy Morrone

Executive Vice President - Kristin Taylor

Treasurer – Kristin Goldberg

Recording Secretary – Justine Vidovich

Corresponding Secretary – Dianna Glantz

VP, Ways & Means - Kari Webb

VP, Programs – Chrissie Swoboda

VP, Arts & Services - Katie Grant

Auditor – Johanna Trainer

Parliamentarian – Taylor Bergeron

Historian – Diana Weber

Financial Secretary – Darcy Cramer

 
PTA questions or suggestions? Please contact info@osograndepta.com.

Join the Oso Grande PTA
today!

https://osograndepta.com/
https://osograndepta.com/product/pta-membership/

